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           The POMFLANT Alumni was organized about 21 years ago. 

 
 

 
Special Interest Items: 

Breakfast Club - The POMFLANT Alumni Breakfast Club meets on occasion at IHOP off Ashley Phosphate Rd, 
near I-26.  No set schedule as of this date.  E-Mail will be sent to the mailing list when a date is scheduled.  See 
all of you there! 
 
Website Addition - I have added a link to a downloadable and or printable version of the newsletter.  It is 
located at the top of the website newsletter and under the title “POMFLANT Alumni Newsletter.”  It is in 
Acrobat format and will require the free version of Adobe Acrobat Reader.  Which can be downloaded from: 
 

http://get.adobe.com/reader/?promoid=BUIGO 
 
Strategic Systems Programs (SSP) – SSP now has a public website with all programmatic history and facts 
about SSP, the Fleet Ballistic Missile Program and current initiatives.  http://www.ssp.navy.mil 

 
Requests - We have been getting a lot of E-Mail returned from the domain mailing list as undeliverable for 
numerous reasons.  We have lost touch with some of our friends.  So, I would like to request the following 
things of you. 
 1.  PLEASE DO NOT REPLY to the update e-mail addresses “pomflant, pomflant1, pomflant2, or 
pomflant3@multiwebs.net.” 
 2.  Please verify that the following E-Mail addresses are in your allow list and not blocked by your E-
Mail Program or Internet service provider:  thunderer@windstream.net and pomflant@multiwebs.net. 
 3.  I would like all of your snail mail addresses, if you have not already sent them to me.  This will allow 
us to keep in touch with you if your E-Mail address changes or has other problems.  We do not release this 
information to anyone outside of this association.  Thank you for your support. 

 
News from our Members: 

 
Ron Thomas – Ron's Dad was moved to an Assisted Living Facility.  Due to all which was required to 
accomplish this effort out of state, no newsletter was published in March 2014. No hard copy newsletter will 
be sent out this issue as there is not enough content to justify the mailing expense. 

 
Please keep us informed of any news about our POMFLANT family.  We welcome any and all inputs for 
upcoming newsletters.  Any inputs can be sent to the below E-Mail addresses at anytime and will get into the 
latest newsletter.  Without your inputs we have little to write about.  The POMFLANT web Site is located at: 

 
www.multiwebs.net/pr/index.html 

 
Please keep Ron Thomas:  thunderer@windstream.net and/or John Maney: jmaney@sc.rr.com up to date, with 
your current e-mail addresses and or current snail mail address and telephone number changes. 
 
Take Care, 
Ron & Nancy Thomas 


